
 

 

Dt.: 1/19/2021 

Dear HealthTrack Member, 

  
We are pleased to report that the Governor has upgraded our region to Tier 2. 

 
  
The following changes in services are effective immediately: 
 
Group Fitness Classes - Limit 10 people in each class, masks must be worn by 
participants at all times. 
 
Spa - All services are available by reservation only. 
  
Tennis - Programming resumes with masks optional but highly recommended. 
  
Swim - Children’s Group Swim lessons may resume with masks required while on pool 
deck. 
  
  
Please be mindful that it remains Mandatory to wear Masks in all areas of the Club 
other than noted above. 
 
We cannot begin to thank all of you enough for your continued patience, understanding 
and support as we navigate through these ever changing restrictions. 
 
See you at Club! 
  
HealthTrack Sports Wellness 


